
New Jersey Turnpike Authority  

Engineering Department 

 
Order for Professional Services No. A3704 

 
Supervision of Construction Services for Contract No. A600.102G 

Installation of Variable Message Signs at  
New and Existing Locations on the  

New Jersey Turnpike and Garden State Parkway 
 
 

Responses to Inquiries  
Request for Expressions of Interest 

 
 

1. Inquiry: On Page 20 of the RFP, the Staffing Schedule lists three classifications under Anticipated Services. 
The second classification reads, “Inspector (NICET IV/III) Roadway/Structures” however, the NICET IV/III 
classification is not shown anywhere else on the Staffing Schedule. Should this classification read, ”Inspector 
(NICET III) Roadway/Structures” to align with the other classifications on the Staffing Schedule? 

Response:  Yes, the classification should read Inspector (NICET III) Roadways/Structures to align with the 
other classifications on the Staffing Schedule. 

 
2. Inquiry: On Page 2 of 31 it states that Contract No. A600.102G will be awarded in April 2019 and will have 

a 24-month construction schedule.  Therefore, a completion date of May 2021.  However, the Phase C 
Specifications states the completion date for this project would be February 24, 2021 under the Contract 
Agreement. I am assuming that this date is incorrect and will be based on the RFP with a NTP of May 1, 2019.  

Response: The completion date will be May 2021. 

 
 
 
 


